Do you know any of these people?

Recognize anyone?

People enjoy strolling down memory lane; many have forgotten that they are a part of their area's wealthy sports heritage.

There is so much history and information but unfortunately it is all locked up in these photos, just waiting to be brought to the surface.

The Thunder Bay Sports Hall of Fame contacted the Terrace Bay-Schreiber News office and asked if we would help them identify players and area residents from the photographs below.

We willingly obliged.

These pictures have been in the News office for about one month now and residents have been coming in and identifying the players.

In fact, all of the women in the photo below have been identified except for one.

All of the young men have been identified and all of the older men except for one first anyway so we can get as much help as possible.

We will then correlate what we have with what we get through printing the pictures.

If you believe you know who these people are, could you please come by the News office located in the middle of Simcoe Plaza in Terrace Bay and help us wrap up this mystery.

The Thunder Bay Sports Hall of Fame is looking for a few specific things about these pictures. They are:

-name/title of the team and the league; i.e. junior, pee wee, etc;

date or approximate date if possible;

location; where the team is from- Terrace Bay; Heron Bay ...;

description; where the team is playing or what championship they were involved with and if they won; or any additional information/history



Women's team

This is what the News presently has for the above photo (we seem to be missing one women in the back row):

Back row, left to right- Doris McKay, Babe Knight, Mary Hale, Macy Marquis, Doris Legault, Ken McKay (coach), Win McKechnie, Iris Shubaly, Nat Coates, Stella Brown, and Alice Jay Blum;

front row, left to right- Eve Falzetta, Delores Valentino, Marg Phillips, Marjory Hayes, Dot Coupal, Steffie Dorman, Betty O'Neil, (who is this next woman?), and lasty, Sparky Black.



Men's team

This is what the News has so far for this, the men's team;

front, left to right, Sax Lumburg, Willard Vezina, Gus Mazzanti, Frank Woodruff, Bruce Larson and Stan ?;

back row, left to right, Alphonse Theriault, Bill Bailey, Hank Miller, Jack Yates, Bill Stachiw, Manson Dye, Norman Frost and Steve Brend. (Photo courtesy of Thunder Bay Sports Hall of Fame).

information about a person, event or area.

The hall has a small but ever-increasing library that is open for the public to use.

They are always looking to increase their files. They currently receive the Terrace Bay-Schreiber News and save all the sports information for their files.

Kate Dwyer from the Sports Hall of Fame said about being inducted into the Sports Hall of Fame, "Of course, we all cannot be inducted but that does not mean that our sports career has not added to the region.

"I am personally interested in anyone who has participated in a sport in our region.

"Fame and glory are great but there is more than one person who brings honour to our cities. I am therefore looking all the time for more information on any sport in our region.

"I know from your area that the paper mill has been institu-

tional in sponsoring may sports groups.

"I am currently attempting to locate two hockey players from your area.

"They are Ron and Daniel Schock. From what I have heard they were great players. They also had another brother who played.

"Both Ron and Dan moved away to pursue professional careers in hockey but possibly there is still some family around who would know where to locate them. These players are in some of the photos we have, but I just cannot identify them.

"Our museum is always looking for artifacts, trophies, scrapbooks and other memora-

"Individuals loan or donate artifacts to us. We also have the facilities to reproduce photos or any written material so that the originals can be returned to the owner."

name and one last name.

What we here at the News want to do is run these pictures that will be added to the files/research process.

The Thunder Bay Sports Hall of Fame told the News that quite often students as well as interested individuals come to their museum seeking

"PHOTOGRAPHY WITH FEELING"

an exhibition of photography as an art by Susan Johnson Hewson Sunday, Dec. 13, 1987 1 p.m. - 4 p.m. Hewson Residence - White Sand Lake

Please phone for directions 824-3155



Boys' team

This is what we have for the boys' team: front row, left to right, Danny Schock, Roy Williams, Bruce Whitfield, Mike Mallais, and Clifford Woods; middle row, left to right, Gary Gresdale, Johnny MacDonald, Donny Fedun, Frank Schock, Gary Kalchesky, and Billy Little; Back row, left to right, Morris Kalchesky (coach/manager?), Ken McLeod (coach?), and Jack Little (coach?).